
 

1300 I Street, NW, Suite 500 East 
Washington, DC  20005 

Edwin Reese 
Analyst Govt Relations 
State & Local Government Affairs 
(202) 515-2592 
edwin.reese@verizon.com  

 December 20, 2023 
Transmittal No. 23-01 
Via Email: psc@utah.gov 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah      
160 East 300 South 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145 
 
Re: Verizon Access Services: Price List No. 1 

Discontinuance and Withdrawal of Local Services For Residential and Small Business 
 

Dear Ms. Orchard, 
 
 Please find attached an original of revisions to MCImetro Access Transmission Services 
Corp. d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services (“Verizon Access”) Local Exchange Services 
Price List No. 1.  Verizon Access respectfully requests that the proposed revisions become 
effective on December 31, 2023. 
 
 The following pages are being revised: 
 
 Page No. Revision Page No. Revision  
 1 2nd 9 3rd 
 2 80th 51 3rd 
 4 53rd 63.01 2nd 
 4.0.1 20th   
   
 With this filing, Verizon Access discontinues and withdraws all residential and small 
business service offerings in this tariff.  A reasonable transition period beyond January 1, 2024 
may be permitted where the Company determines that additional time is needed for customers to 
establish replacement service.   
 

If you have any questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at either 
(202) 515-2592 or edwin.reese@verizon.com. 
 
       Respectfully submitted,  

 
Edwin Reese 

 
Enclosure 
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